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Important announcement from  

Dr. Narendranath Reddy, Chairman, Sathya Sai International Organisation, & 

Mr. Deviesh Tankaria, International Young Adults Coordinator,  

to all Sai Young Adults. 

 

May 22, 2020 

Dear Sai Young Adults, 

 

Loving Sai Ram. We hope that you and your families are well. 

 

Following the recent announcement that all major SSIO events, including the Pre-World 

Conferences/Young Adults Festivals and the 11th World Conference scheduled for this year, will be moved 

to 2021, we want to share an important update on the World Young Adults Festival which we had 

earlier announced would take place in July 2021 in Prasanthi Nilayam, India.  

 

It has been immensely inspiring to see how hundreds of Young Adults all over the world are united in the 

joyful preparations for this event in accordance with the festival theme: S.A.T.H.Y.A. - Spiritually Awakening 

The Hearts of Young Adults. This fitting theme has been chosen as it is the name of our beloved Lord, the 

ultimate goal and the foremost of the five Human Values. 

 

However, in light of the current situation, the World Young Adults Festival will be rescheduled to July 

2022. We know many Young Adults were eagerly waiting to meet in July 2021, however, let us use this 

time to delve deep within, intensify our sadhana and our yearning, so that when we do meet in July 2022, 

we can collectively offer this outpouring of love to our Beloved Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba. 

 

This said, we are happy to inform that, with Sathya Sai Baba’s grace, the Sathya Sai International Leadership 

Programme for Young Adults (SSILP) Residential Course, Graduation Ceremony and the Sathya Sai Sadhana 

of Love Programme (SSSOL) for Young Adults, along with an international musical performance, is still 

scheduled for 2021 in Prasanthi Nilayam; further details will be provided early next year.  

 

Furthermore, we are pleased to invite all Young Adults to join us for the SSIO Online Guru Poornima 

programmes during 4th – 5th July 2020. The programme will include inspiring talks from Senior Leaders and 

Young Adults as well as a cultural performance and an international Young Adults musical offering. Further 

details will be provided shortly. 

 

Throughout 2020/21, there will be many new and exciting opportunities for Young Adults to get involved 

which will be announced regularly on our website on www.sathyasai.org/YA and on the Young Adults social 

media platforms: @saiyoungadults.  Alternatively, please contact your Young Adults Coordinator or email 

the International Young Adults Coordinator, Mr. Deviesh Tankaria: DTankaria@sathyasai.org.  
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We are looking forward to meeting you all at the 11th World Conference in Prasanthi Nilayam in 2021 and 

the Pre-World Conferences/Young Adults Festivals which will be taking place in your respective Zones in 

2021. 

 

Let us pray for Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba’s grace and guidance to serve Him with love, devotion and 

unity.  

 

With Love and Sai Ram,  

 

Dr. Narendranath Reddy    Mr. Deviesh Tankaria  

Chairman, Sathya Sai International Organisation International Young Adults Coordinator 

 

 


